An annual Budget Hearing Meeting of the Gilmore Township Board was held on March 27th,
2020 at 5:30 p.m.

Members present: McConnell, Gibbs, Lasher, Marshall, Silker
The meeting was called to order and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Supervisor circulated a copy of the agenda. A motion was made by McConnell and
seconded by Silker to approve the agenda as presented. All Yeas being heard the motion
carries: Yeas-5, Nayes-0.

After further discussion and going through each line item of the budget a motion was made by
Gibbs to amend the previous year’s budget under the line items of Pension, Insurance, Fire
Protection, Cemetery, Board of Review, and Assessor. McConnell seconded this motion.

All yeas being heard the motion carries.

After further discussion on the proposed 2020-2021 budget a motion was made by Gibbs and
Seconded by McConnell to approve the proposed 2020-2021 budget as presented.

The Supervisor called for a roll call vote: McConnell-Yeas, Marshall-Yeas, Lasher-Yeas, Gibbs-
Yeas, Silker-Yeas. All Yeas the motion carries with a vote of Yeas-5 and Nayes-0.

At 6:03 p.m. a motion was made by Gibbs and Seconded by McConnell to adjourn the meeting.
All Yeas being heard the meeting adjourned at 6:03 p.m.
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